
Subject: Financial Aid Appeal 

Dear Financial Aid Committee, 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a 

[Your Year] student majoring in [Your Major] at [Your University]. I am 

writing to sincerely request a reconsideration for my financial aid 

package for the upcoming academic year. 

This past year has been incredibly challenging for my family and me. Due 

to unforeseen circumstances, including my [parent's/guardian's] [loss of 

job, medical emergency, or any significant financial change], our 

financial situation has drastically changed. Despite our best efforts to 

manage, we are struggling to make ends meet. 

Attending [Your University] is a dream I have worked tirelessly to 

achieve, and continuing my education here means everything to me. I am 

committed to maintaining my academic standing and contributing positively 

to the university community. 

I am genuinely grateful for the support I have received thus far and 

humbly ask for your understanding and compassion in this difficult time. 

Any additional assistance would tremendously alleviate the financial 

burden on my family and allow me to focus on my studies and future 

aspirations. 

Thank you very much for considering my appeal. I am hopeful for a 

favorable response and the opportunity to continue my education at [Your 

University]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


